
Please join us for Popsicles on the Playground
&

Family Academy Session

Where: Forestville Rd Elementary School Playground

When: Tuesday, August 5th from 5 - 6pm 

Join us for a “getting to know you” playdate for all rising 
kindergarten students and their families. We will also offer school 
tours.

From 6:00-7:00 Please join us for a session in the media center 
titled:·      A Great Start for Your Kindergartener
  A Great Start for Your Kindergartener! Kindergarten is the first year in your child’s elementary 
education. As parents, you want to make sure that your child loves school and obtains a solid 
foundation. You will learn ten best ways to help your kindergartner succeed in school.

Kindergarten Playdate


